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Deer Park Tennis Club Inc. 

Newsletter - October 2017  
   
   

Melbourne Cup Tournament  

The club will be holding its final tournament this coming November. 
Junior events will be held on Saturday 4th November from 8:00AM to 1:00PM 
Senior singles events will be held on Saturday 4th November from 1:00PM to 6:00PM 
Mens and ladies doubles events will be held on Monday 6th October from 7:00PM to 11:00PM. 

 
Entry forms can be downloaded from our website www.deerparktc.com or grab one from the trays in the 
clubhouse. Registration for the event closes at 7:30PM Tuesday October 31. 

Season 1, 2018 NSJTA and NSNTA - Registrations now open 

Please be informed that Registrations for Season 1, 2018 NSJTA (Juniors) and NSNTA 
(Seniors) are now open. 
Forms have been emailed and available for download at the club website: 
www.deerparktc.com  
 
Registrations close on: 

 Saturday 4th November 7:30pm 

 
Completed registration forms can be handed up in person, or completed, scanned and emailed to 
secretary@deerparktc.com before the cut-off dates listed above.  
Payment for NSNTA/NSJTA registrations should be handed up along with the registration form to a committee 
member  
**Please make sure to hand up or email the completed forms before the cut-off dates to assist the committee 
and coaches in selecting teams** 

2017 End of year Club Celebration Party – December 2nd  

Join us in celebrating a successful year on Saturday December 2nd 2017 from 6:30pm with a club function 
which is being catered for this year.  
Please RSVP no later than 25th November (print out an RSVP form from our website www.deerparktc.com 
and hand to a committee member at social tennis on Tuesday or Sunday evenings) 

Club Locks Change – Saturday, November 4th  

The club committee will be changing the current locks to the courts and all financial key 

holders are requested to swap keys on Saturday, 4th November from 9am until 11am or 

at social tennis on Sunday 5th November from 7pm until 8pm. 

 

 

 

http://www.deerparktc.com/
http://www.deerparktc.com/
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2017 Spring Allcourt Challenge results 

The Spring Allcourt Challenge was held on the 7th and 10th of October. There was a good turn out and 
hopefully those involved had a great time competing against friends. Winners and runners-up receive prizes so 
make sure you enter in future competitions! 
Results of the Spring Allcourt Challenge have been posted on the club website. Congratulations to all winners 
as well as to everyone involved! 
Event Winner Runner-up 

D Singles Jake A Kassandra C 

Boys B Singles Siddarth S Derrick D 

Boys B Doubles Siddarth S/Derrick D Jake A/Kieren D 

Boys Open Singles Dylan D Leon L 

Boys Open Singles Consolation Akesh N Matthew D 

Boys Open Doubles Cameron R/Jack A Danny P/Leon L 

Mens Open Singles Nick W Cameron R 

Mens Open Singles Consolation Dat D Rob T 

Mens Open Doubles Cameron R/Milenko B Dat D/Dylan D 

In2Sport Brimbank Council initiative - 

In2Sport is an initiative held by Brimbank City Council which gives children residing in Brimbank to sign up and 
engage in community sport regardless of their or their family’s financial circumstances. Those who are eligible 
can receive up to $200 assistance when registering for membership fees (subject to Council budget 
availability).  

To be eligible you must be: 6-18 years old, family must have a HealthCare card/Pension Concession card, 
must have their primary place of residence within Brimbank. 

There are forms available in the clubhouse if you are eligible and interested. 

Let your friends and family know! 

On Point Tennis - Coaching  

On Point Tennis has different lessons available for all ages and all skill levels such as: 

 ANZ Hot Shots 

 Group lessons 

 Private/Semi-private lessons 

 Squad lessons 

 CardioTennis 

 Adult tennis lessons 

Contact Steve or Liisa if you would like more information regarding coaching lessons at Deer Park 

onpointtenniscoaching@gmail.com  0403 438 765 or 0403 438 766 

Do we have your email address?  

Have we got your current email address so we can send news to you via email?  

If we don’t – or if you’re not sure (have you received an email from the club in the last 

month – if not, we probably don’t have your email address) – please send an email to 

secretary@deerparktc.com so we can keep in touch better. 

mailto:onpointtenniscoaching@gmail.com
mailto:secretary@deerparktc.com
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By letting us your email address you’ll get news much faster (and it’ll save the club money by avoiding the 

need to send mail). 

We win, you win - exclusive incentive for DPTC members! 

Members who introduce a new senior or new family member to our club will receive a $30 credit 

towards their next DPTC membership renewal. For full details please see www.deerparktc.com. The 

more members you introduce the more credits you receive! 

Social tennis - Tuesday and Sunday evenings from 7pm 

What a great way to practice your game with other members from our club in a fun and social 

environment! Why not bring a friend and introduce them to our great game of tennis? Why 

not have a hit with other members? 

For members it normally costs $5 (if we don’t turn the lights on, it’s free). 

For non-members it’s $10. 

Outstanding membership or competition fees? 

Please send your cheque or money order to 

Deer Park Tennis Club Inc. 

P.O. Box 2069 

Brimbank Central 

Deer Park VIC 3023. 

Please support our club so that we can continue to provide you with better tennis facilities. 

Keeping up with the news 

Our website is www.deerparktc.com – check it regularly for general news, club events, 

competition updates and everything Deer Park Tennis Club-related. 

We’re also on Facebook – search for Deer Park Tennis Club Inc or go to 

www.facebook.com/deerparktc 

And we’re on Twitter too - @DeerParkTC (Deer Park Tennis) 

Yours in tennis … Committee, Deer Park Tennis Club Inc. 

http://www.deerparktc.com/
http://www.deerparktc.com/
http://www.facebook.com/deerparktc

